

LIFESAVING AWARD

Presented to

Corporal Jarrod Flatau and Officer Nathaniel Jimenez

for their actions on back to back work days, above and beyond the normal call of duty by offering assistance to two separate Hermiston residents in crisis on November 26, 2022, and November 27, 2022.

On November 26, 2022, Corporal Flatau and Officer Jimenez were dispatched to assist with an overdose medical call involving a 33-year old male. Both arrived before paramedics and both participated in active CPR which provided just enough time for EMS to arrive and transport the male to the hospital where he recovered.

On November 27, 2022, Corporal Flatau and Officer Jimenez were dispatched to assist with an overdose medical call involving a 44-year old male. Again, both arrived before paramedics, both participated in CPR, and Narcan was administered whereby saving the life of the individual.

Let it be known this 27th day of March 2023, that Corporal Jarrod Flatau and Officer Nathaniel Jimenez have set an example for city employees, residents, and the law enforcement profession on how to selflessly help a person in need.

Jason Edmiston,

Hermiston Police Chief

Dr. Dave Drotzmann,

Hermiston Mayor

Byron Smith.

Hermiston City Manager